

Privacy Notice and Permission to Publish

Scots All Saints College uses still and video images of students and their work for promotion and community-building. These images will be used in the College yearbook and may also be used in the following ways:

- College Calendar
- College Newsletter and Quarterly Magazine
- College Prospectus and other documents
- College Website
- College Facebook page
- Promotional material for College events
- Media advertising, articles and stories
- Overseas Student Enrolment Agency displays

In compliance with Child Protection Regulations, students' names are not displayed on any material distributed outside the College community, except in those media articles which require identification of the images submitted for publication. Student family names will under no circumstances be posted to Facebook. We seek your permission to publish in the eight publication formats listed above. Please complete and sign below and return to the College to indicate your wishes regarding the use of your child's image or work.

Family Nar	me:
Students' I	Name:
OR	I give permission for the image of the above student and their work to be used for promotional purposes by All Saints' College Bathurst. I do not give permission for the above student's image or their work to be used by the College.
Please inform decision.	your child if you have elected not to have their images published so that they are fully aware of your
	es College is keen to establish communication between families of students in Year Groups. Please indicate ss to have your contact details distributed to families in your child's Year Group:
	I give permission for my contact details to be distributed to other families in my child's Year Group.
OR	I do not give permission for my contact details to be distributed to other families in my child's Year Group
Signed:	Date:

(Please complete this form and return to the Registrar's Office)